NV LOWER

PROVIDENCE
TOWNSHIP.r

PLANT ROOTS. GROW FUTURES.

IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Board of Supervisors’ Actions — Nov. 17, 2016 Business Meeting

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (November 18, 2016) — The Lower Providence
Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at their November 17" business
meeting:

Approvals / Appointments

Approved the Consent Agenda, including:

= Minutes of the November 3, 2016 Board of Supervisors meeting

= Payment of bills in the amount of $473,888.48
Approved an amendment to the Developer’s Agreement for Audubon Square V
Accepted the engineering proposal of McMahon Associates for the Ridge Pike West
Transportation and Community Development Initiative (TCDI) study
Authorized staff to advertise the appointment at the Reorganization Meeting of Maillie
LLP as the Township Auditor for the year 2016
Authorized staff to accept the proposal of the Delaware Valley Insurance Trust for
property, casualty and automobile insurance
Appointed Donald Delamater as Township Secretary and Township Treasurer and
Geraldine Golas as Assistant Township Secretary and Assistant Township Treasurer
Authorized staff to draft a zoning amendment with regard to Pennsylvania’s medical
marijuana legislation

Presentations

Presented an award to Stanley Turtle, Chief of Police, recognizing 30 years of service
with the Lower Providence Township Police Department

Presented an award to Lt. Michael Jackson, recognizing 15 years of service with the
Lower Providence Township Police Department



